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May 6, 2019 

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately 2 times a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening  in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (a glimpse of some)  

Biology 30:  Exploring genetics.  
Physics 30:  How do we see through lenses.  
CALMS:  Writing resumes.  
Photography:  Improving our photos.   
First Aid:  Grade 10 students have completed  St. John’s Standard 
Level First Aid Level “C”  CPR/AED. 
Physed 10:  We will be participating in outdoor sports.   
Biology 20:  Cells everywhere.  
English 20:  What will you do if you meet the Lord of the Flies? 
Social 30:  Supply and demand.  Was Reagonomics a bust? 
Mechanics/Welding:  Safety and service.  Move from small engines 
to car engines.   
Math 31:  Getting kind of sketch – y.   
Math 10:  A function in a relation – but is a relation always a 
function?   
Math 10-3:  Converting all day – every day.   
Chemistry 20:  Still basic   
Sport Performance 20/30:  Soccer and hiking soon.   
Physics 20:  Studying kinetic and potential energy.   
Science 20/24:  Radiometric dating.     
Art 10/20/30:  We continue with our projects.   
Work Experience/RAP/Green Certificate:  21 students currently. 
Old Testament:  Book of lists – plagues/tribes/tribulation. 
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Student Council:  Last week we  had a week of fun.  It WAS FUN!!! 
 
Spring Fling Dance:  This formal dance will be from 8-11 PM. 
 
Soccer:  Both the girls’ and boys’ teams are practicing regularly 
and the season has begun.  Both teams will be travelling to 
Edmonton for a tournament May 10-11, 2019.  
  
Career Expo:  The grade 10’s travelled to Red Deer May 2 to 
explore various occupations and educational opportunities.  
    
Overnight Hike:  Sports performance will be hosting an overnight 
backpacking trip May 23-May 25, 2019.  Please talk to Mr. Eggink if 
you are interested in joining this trip.   
 
Handball:  CACHS opened up our school to help host Tier  1 
handball provincials.  Thanks to Bentley high school for hosting!  
Thanks to our community handball coaches – Morgan deBoon and 
Nikki Thomas, and our school coach – Ms. Lindballe for teaching 
and training our girls to play handball.   
  

CACHS Girls qualified for 
provincials.  Although they 
weren’t able to win a game 
at provincials, they had an 
amazing time April 12-13, 
2019.                              

 

   

Handball Provincials 
at CACHS 

  


